
To Whom It May Concern, 
This bill is extremely poorly written and  is related to hyped up fears about a handful of folks with 
measles. As an educated mother, I want more hard science involved in these types of decisions that take 
away our health freedoms. There need to be exemptions in this bill for children whose health might be 
compromised or have adverse reactions to vaccines, and allowances to vaccinate on a delayed or 
alternate schedule considering the best interest of our children. 
Please vote against this bill, HB 3063. 
Tracy Lomax 
Eigene, Oregon 
 
 
 
 


